
From: Trevor Deblock  

Date: January 20, 2019 at 1:37:50 PM EST 

To: info@tecumseh.ca 

Subject: Water Fluoridation.. 

Hydrofluorosalicic Acid and Sodium Fluoride are toxic to children in the womb at any level of 

ppm. No child under 6 should ever be exposed to it as even toothpaste labels reinforce. It is also 

toxic to my pets, and yours as well.  

 

Please, I am not fluoride deficient and I do not consent to adding this poison into my water 

supply. Your no vote can help as Windsor never asked for my consent. 

 

Trevor De Block 
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